From:			
Sent:			
To:			
Subject:			
,			

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr/Mrs

My family don't think a rubbish collector should be built. Lidcombe is a community with lots of houses and people that live here. We need a clean and neat environment and if the rubbish collector is built then it will affect our health. Olympic Park was built for everyone to exercise and for families to have fun at the park but if this is built near it then it ruin the purpose of why the government made Olympic Park as it will lower the amount of people coming due to the new rubbish collector being built. If this is built, there will be many trucks coming and going in this area, which is unsafe for little kids as there are many schools in the area and they could be in danger from the trucks that will come and go from the rubbish collector. If you have any questions or concerns,